
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor Corbett for answer by 

the Convener of the Finance and 
Resources Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 7 February 2019 

   

Question  In light of the draft budget settlement for Edinburgh issued 

on 18 December 2018 which has increased the provisional 

budget gap faced by the city council in 2019-20 from £28m 

to £39m and, given the absence of any commitment in the 

draft budget for Scotland on greater fiscal flexibility for 

Scottish local authorities, what impact does the convener 

believe that he and senior colleagues have had in making 

the case for Scotland’s capital to get a fair funding 

settlement? 

Answer   

   

   

   

 
 

Item no 5.1 


